
MEALS DURING THE CLOSURE – NEW LOCATION ADDED 
Beginning Monday, April 13, 2020, Grab-n-Go free meals for children ages 1 – 18, will be available 

at 4 locations, Monday – Friday. 

• Sherwood Elementary School  11:30 – 12:30 
• Washington Elementary School   11:30 am – 12:30 pm 
• Pendleton Early Learning Center  11:30 am – 12:30 pm 
• CTUIR Rec. Center Parking lot via PHS Food Truck   11:30 am – 12:30 pm 

The bus routes that started on April 6th will continue to be at the following locations for students in 

these areas: 

• Adams – Baseball Field Bus Stop   Noon – 12:30 pm 
• Reith – George and Main Bus Stop   Noon – 12:30 pm 
• Cayuse – Cayuse and River Bus Stop   Noon – 12:30 pm 
• Meacham – Post Office Bus Stop   Noon – 12:30 pm 

Each meal has lunch and a cold breakfast pack for the next morning. 
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